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Council 
20 May 2021 
Matters arising 

Classification Public  
  
Purpose For noting 
  
Issue This paper addresses any matters arising from the public 

minutes of Council of February 2021. 
  
Recommendation(s) To note the content of the report. 
  
Financial and 
resourcing 
implications 

None. 

  
Equality and diversity 
implications 

None. 

  
Communications 
implications 

None. 

  
Annex(es) None. 
  
Author Matthew Redford 
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Background 

1. This paper addresses any matters arising from the 110th public minutes of 
Council. The matters arising are set out below: 

Minutes of the 110th public meeting of Council: 

Item Minute Action Outcome 

Item 4: Matters 
Arising 
 

Para 6a 
refers 

Ongoing discussions 
with the Advertising 
Standards Authority 
(ASA) over a joint 
communication. 
 

Completed: a joint 
communication was issued 
in April 2021. 
 

Item 4: Matters 
Arising 
 

Para 6e 
refers 

The registration fee 
Amendment Order 
was with Department 
of Health and Social 
Care (DHSC) 
 

Ongoing: the Amendment 
Order remains with DHSC. 
The Executive have 
continued to seek updates 
we have been advised the 
Amendment Order is with 
DHSC lawyers. 
 

Item 6: Chief 
Executive and 
Registrar’s 
Report 
 

Para 15b 
refers 

PSA performance 
review assessment 
due by end of March 
2021 

Ongoing: the PSA provided 
their initial assessment and 
proposed a number of 
targeted questions. The 
Executive have responded 
to those and we await 
further updates from the 
PSA. 
 

Item 8: 
Communication 
and 
Engagement 
Strategy 
 

Para 27b 
refers 

The new strategy 
could have a greater 
emphasis towards 
innovation within the 
principles. 

Completed: the Executive 
updated the final version of 
the Communication and 
Engagement Strategy 2021-
24 to reflect that point. 

Item 9: 
Equality, 
Diversity and 
Inclusion 
Framework 
 

Para 32 The EDI Framework 
would be presented 
to Audit Committee 
and Remuneration 
and Appointments 
Committee 
 

Completed: the 
framework was discussed at 
both meetings in March 
2021 and feedback will be 
incorporated into the final 
version to be presented to 
Council in July 2021. 
 

 
Recommendation: To note the content of the report. 


